
 

From: Tony   
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:14 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposition to Application No. A-2024-0025 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To whom it may concern: 

  

RE:          Application No. A-2024-0025 

  

This email is to express our strong opposition to allowing the approval of Application No. A-2024-0025. 

  

As residents/property owners residing at 10 Lucinda court, our concerns with this application is due to 
the overall height of the structure that is proposed to be built.   A 4-Storey single family home does fit in 
with the rest of the houses in the neighborhood.  The proposed height of the proposed structure goes 
far beyond the existing by-laws that have long  been observed and respected by the residents of Lucinda 
Court. 

  

This email is our formal opposition to Application No. A-2024-0025. 

  

Michele and Teresa Caruso 

Residents & Property Owners, 

10 Lucinda Court, Brampton 

  

**We hereby authorize the posting of this correspondence on the agenda. 


